
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

From the Sergeant – Danielle Bristow 

Welcome to this month’s edition of your local Safer Neighbourhood Team (SNT) 
Newsletter.  You will have hopefully seen the team out and about in your areas this last month 
conducting various road traffic checks, including speed and tyre checks as part of a national 
campaign.  Overall we received a lot of positivity around these types of campaigns however we 
do face some frustration from people who don’t see the benefit of conducting checks of this 
nature.  Speed checks have to be done in hi visibility clothing for officer safety, and although 
some people point out that this means drivers can see us and slow down, inevitably this is 
having the desired effect. We are never going to be able to please everyone, but rest assured 
that we always try our best but are always open to suggestions or ideas that you may have to 
tackle issues in your area. Our aim is to work in cohesion with our communities and we view 
our communities as part of the team.   
As part of our partnership working SNT have had inputs this month from the Warwickshire 
Retail Crime initiative (http://wrci.org.uk/) and the Rural Crime Advisor from Stratford upon Avon 
District Council to learn more about how we can work together. It is proven that strong 
partnership working between agencies really helps to tackle issues which have a long term 
impact on wider communities and as such we strive to develop and strengthen these 
relationships. We are seeing an influx of student officers across the force, who as part of their 
probationary period do an attachment with the SNT – so you may be seeing some new faces 
coming and going but rest assured your core officers remain the same. As always, stay safe 
and keep smiling   
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Safer Neighbourhood 
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Our priorities continue from Month through to Month 2020 for Warwick Rural West 

 Speed checks – Lapworth 

 Tourist interests – Baddesley Clinton, Packwood House, Hatton Country World &  

Hatton Locks 

 School parking – all schools across the WRW area 

 Speed checks – Bishops Tachbrook 

 

How to keep up with Warwick Central Safer Neighbourhood 

Team  We are on Twitter:     @WarwickCops 
We are on Facebook:   Warwick Police  

 

Out and about with Warwick Rural West SNT 

Update on our Priorities 
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Warwickshire Police 

Update 

The Warwick Rural West SNT Area covers 

Barford, Beausale, Baddesley Clinton, Bishops 

Tachbrook, Budbrooke, Chadwick End, 

Hampton on the Hill, Hampton Magna, 

Haseley, Hatton, Hatton Park, Haseley Knob, 

Hill Wootton, Honiley, Norton Lindsey, 

Lapworth,  Leek Wootton, Little Shrewley, 

Lowsonford, Pinley Green, Sherbourne, 

Shrewley Common, Shrewley, Rowington, 

Wasperton & Wroxall 

 

 

 

Details about your  

Safer Neighbourhood Team 

Warwick Rural 

East 

SNT 

Sergeant Danielle Bristow 

 

Beat Manager PC Jo Whittaker 

PCSO Paul Coleman 

PCSO Marie Gisbourne-Hanks 

 

How to contact Warwick Rural West SNT 

By email; 

wrw.snt@warwickshire.pnn.police.uk  

 

By telephone: 01926 684397 

 

Sign up for Community Messages at: 

 

www.warwickshire.police.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

Kenilworth 

SNT 

Warwick 

Central 

 SNT Warwick Rural West SNT 

 

Welcome to the October Warwick Rural West newsletter.  

Well I am finally back in the swing of things after returning from maternity leave, what a 

strange and testing time it is for us all.  

The Current rule of no more than six in a gathering and a three tier system being introduced is 

mind boggling. I like many of you have family and friends we regularly like to see but going 

against the new guidance set out will only undo the hard work so THINK. We have been 

engaging with groups to disperse larger gatherings, those that refuse to comply will be fined. 

With Children back at school it is important to remember to socially distance when dropping 

off and picking up the children (I love to have a natter with other parents) but just watch that 

edging closer whilst in conversation. 

There has been an increase in elderly people being targeted by fraudsters asking for bank 

details over the phone and attending addresses to pick up the money.  Please stay vigilant and 

alert for your community. 

A date for the community forum is yet to be confirmed, we will endeavour to keep you 

informed as soon as we know. As a Safer Neighbourhood team we will continue to patrol 

hotspot areas that that have been brought to our attention. I would please like to encourage 

parents to speak with their child(ren) about the dangers not following social distancing with 

friends outside of school.  Kind Regards, PC Jo Whittaker 

 

http://www.warwickshire.police.uk/


  

 
 
 

Your Policing Priorities 

The latest policing priorities for Kenilworth SNT were agreed at the  February Community Forum held at 

the Kenilworth. A total of 311 votes were submitted online by the community. The priorities are: 

• ASB/Drug Prevention Patrols – Patrols in Kenilworth, targeting areas where anti-social behaviour/drug 

related issues have been confirmed or suspected to be an issue. This task will enable to local team to 

prevent/detect offences and provide early intervention for young persons. 

 

• High-Visibility Foot Patrols – Foot patrols in Kenilworth to prevent/detect offences and engage with 

members of the public. This task will enable the local team to dedicate time to patrol Kenilworth; 

preventing/detecting offences such as burglaries, vehicle crime, criminal damage etc. 

 

• School Parking Patrols – Patrols at school drop-off/collection times in Kenilworth and Burton Green. 

Ensuring children are safe when going to and from school. Educating motorists in relation to 

driving/parking offences. 

 

 

Warwick Rural 

West  

Community Update 

RECENT EVENTS THAT HAVE TAKEN PLACE…. 
 
If you think you may have seen or heard anything suspicious or have any 
information about this incident then please call Warwickshire Police on 101 
or alternatively you can call CrimeStoppers anonymously on 0800 555 111 

 

This month’s CRIME PREVENTION ADVICE… 

The National Farmers Union says quad bikes are one of the most common one item’s stolen in the 

rural community. They are portable, with little or no security. 

The below can assist you to protect your quad bike. 

1. Secure and immobilise the vehicle when not in use. 

2. Consider fitting an immobiliser to the vehicle such as intelligent band www.intelligentband.co.uk 

and a tracker device. 

3. Lock them in secure buildings and consider using ground anchor plates and chains for extra 

security. 

4. Avoid leaving machines in open view when not in use. 

5. There are a number of marking kits on the market making your vehicle very identifiable and 

therefore less desirable to a thief. If the quad is stolen should it be recovered it can be returned to 

you. 

6. Use the National property register www.immobilise.com to register all your property. (See the 

immobilise factsheet) 

 

 

Latest crime figures recorded for the month 21st 

September to 21st October. Figures shown in green 

indicate the numbers of incidents has reduced, those 

shown in red record an increase from the previous 

reporting month. Black indicates no change.  

21/09/2020 21/10/2020 

ASB 16 

Burglary 
Residential 2 

Burglary 
Business 2 

Criminal 
Damage 0 

Vehicle Crime 6 

Theft 5 

Violence 4 

 

Crime Stats. 

http://www.intelligentband.co.uk/

